
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

23rd June 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

This week has been very busy in school, with lots of visitors. We have welcomed the 

LA Council Finance Auditor, the LA School Improvement Advisor, lots of parents 

for our 2 parent workshops, other teachers from local Wolverhampton schools to 

observe our Maths Mastering Number in EYFS and Y1, IT experts from Squirrel 

Learning and Online Behaviours (to deliver both pupil and parent workshops), Wolves 

coaches, NHS Reflexions, PC Wagstaffe and Bikeability. Whenever we welcome 

visitors into our wonderful school, they always comment on the warm welcome they 

receive as part of our school’s ‘meet and greet’ from the children and staff.    
    

Congratulations to our 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Class 1  Millie-Rose P 

Class 2  Sofia W 

Class 3  Jordan A 

Class 4  Prince F 

Class 5  Soha B 

Class 6  Ryan A 

Class 7  Oluwole O 

Class 8  Tori M 

Class 9  Haleema K 

Class 10  Milly P 

Class 11  Millie M 

Class 12  Rajveer S 

Class 13  Jaiden T 

Class 14  Logan J 

School Dinners - Week 3 

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic bread, 

sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, mixed salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + 

chips with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE 

SPORTS DAY 

Sports Day is Friday 14th 

July – your child will need a 

t shirt in the colour of their 

house on that day ONLY – 

red, blue, yellow or green. 

Please ask your child what 

house they are in.  

Dates for Diary 
 
Friday 30th June 9:30am – 
Class 2 assembly 
 
Week beginning 3rd July – Y6 
Secondary transition week. 
 
Tuesday 4th July 9:30am –  
Class 1 assembly – date 
change due to potential 
teacher strike action days  
 
Thursday 6th July – New 
Reception parent meeting 
(letter to follow) 
 
Potential Teacher strike action 
– Wednesday 5th July and 
Friday 7th July – further details 
to follow next week  
 
Wednesday 12th July – reports 
to be emailed out to parents.  
 
Thursday 13th July (3:30-
4:30pm)– parent’s evening 
drop-in to see your child’s 
books and to discuss your 
child’s report. 
 
Friday 14th July – Sports Day 
(Y3,4,5,6 am and YR,1,2 pm), 
 
Tuesday 18th July 11am  – 
Upper phase Summer Concert 
at St Matthew’s Church 
 
Tuesday 25th July – Y6 leaver’s 
assembly  
 
Tuesday 25th July – school 
breaks up at 2:30pm for the 
end of term. 
 
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL COMMS (Gateway) 
Our new and improved system 
for online payments: SchoolComms 
 

Parents we have listened! We have heard about 
the difficulties with Pay360 and so we are 
changing to a new system for payments. As we 
are a cashless school, we wanted to make 
payments as easy as possible for you all, so we 
will be using the School Comms School Gateway 
App for all future trips, dinner moneys, uniform, 
and any other payments. 
 

The School Comms (gateway) app is a simple 4-
digit pin system that takes seconds to set up. All 
you need to do is to make sure we have your 
correct email address and phone number to get 
set up on the app. 
 

When you download the app for the first time 
you will need to click ‘sign up’ at the bottom of 
the screen. There you will enter your email and 
phone number. It will send you a 4-digit 
temporary pin directly to your phone. Once you 
use that to log in for the first time you can 
change this to a more memorable pin. From 
there you should stay logged in. 
 

But if you ever do forget your details, have no 
fear! No more having to wait 24 hours for your 
account to be reset, you can do this yourself by 
selecting “forgotten PIN?”. A new temporary pin 
will be sent to your phone, and you will be able 
to log in from there. 
 

We do suggest downloading the app and setting 
up an account, so you are ready for next term. 
Miss Cole and Mrs Stewart are very excited 
about it and know it’ll make payments easier for 
you all. If you have any questions,  
please let the office know. 

 

 

I hope that you have a lovely 

weekend and continue to enjoy the 

sunshine! 

Thank you for your support with 

school uniform, PE uniform this 

term.  

Please remember that homework is 

due in each Thursday and book bags 

should be in school every day.  

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher   

STRIKE ACTION 

Potential 2 days of teacher 

strike action will take 

place on Wednesday 5th 

July and Friday 7th July. 

Unfortunately, this will 

mean that school will be 

closed to some classes on 

the 2 days. I will confirm 

this ASAP.    
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